
Attn: AASHE STARS Review Committee 

Re: Affirmation of Pre-Submission Review 

September 28, 2020 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

In July 2020, Matthew Muncha from Northern Arizona University and Derek Martin from 
Susquehanna University agreed to participate in the pre-submission external review process to improve 
our STARS reports and make the submission process smoother. We agreed that our timelines and goal 
submission dates aligned and we began our review.  

After performing a final review, I can attest that all identified issues in the report have been resolved.  

Please feel free to contact me at martinde@susqu.edu or at 570-372-4398 if you have any questions or 
concerns.  

Sincerely, 

 

Derek Martin 
Sustainability Coordinator 
Office of Sustainability 
Susquehanna University 
martinde@susqu.edu – 570-372-4398 


